
October 3, 2017 
 
Attention instrumental music students please follow the lesson schedule for week 2. 
 
Be The Change Club 
attention 5th 6th and 7th graders! The first meeting of Be The Change Club will be this Thursday from 3:30 - 
4:30 in room 349.  We hope to see you there.  If you have not yet picked up a permission slip, please see Mrs. 
Bacon in room 349 or Mr. Kleismit in room 345. 
 
Hoover Middle PTA Red Robin Spirit Night is tomorrow night from 5-9 tell your server you are here for Hoover 
Middle Fundraiser. 

 

October 4, 2017 

Attention instrumental music students please follow the lesson schedule for week 2. 
 
Attention 6th +7th grade band members’ lessons are cancelled for today with Mrs Kwitowski. 
 
Be The Change Club 
Attention 5th 6th and 7th graders!! The first meeting of Be the Change Club will be this Thursday from 3:30-
4:30 in room 349.  We hope to see you there! If you have not picked up a permission slip, please see Mrs. 
Bacon in room 349 or Mr. Kleismit in room 345. 
 
Hoover Middle PTA Red Robin Spirit Night is today from 5-9 be sure to tell your server you are there for the 
fundraiser. 

 

October 5, 2017 

Attention instrumental music students: please follow the lesson schedule for week 2. 
 
Be The Change Club 
Attention 5th 6th and 7th graders!! The first meeting of Be the Change Club will be this Thursday from 3:30-
4:30 in room 349.  We hope to see you there! If you have not picked up a permission slip, please see Mrs. 
Bacon in room 349 or Mr. Kleismit in room 345. 
 
This a reminder to all 7th graders.  Hoover Middle t-shirt contest is still going on.  We are looking for a Hoover 
Middle design for this years shirts.  It can be drawn or made on the computer but it must be and original.  You 
can also submit a class slogan that represents our Hoover Spirit.  Proceeds from the shirt sales will directly 
benefit our 7th grade class.  October 13th is the dead line. 

 

October 6, 2017 

A reminder to all 7th graders, Hoover Middle's t-shirt contest is still going on. We are looking for this years 

shirts. It can be drawn or made on the computer, but it must be original. You can also submit a class slogan 

that represents our Hoover spirit. Proceeds from the shirt sales will direction benefit our 7th grade class. 

Contest ends October 13.  

 

October 9, 2017 

No School 

 

 



October 10, 2017 

It's Socktober!! The Be The Change Club is leading our school's month long effort to collect socks to be 
donated to the Ken-Ton Closet.  We need NEW sock's in kids, men and women.  Please turn in your sock 
donation to your classroom / 1st period teacher.  Your donation will make a huge difference in the lives of our 
neighbors!! Thank you for helping to keep feet warm this winter!! 
 
The Be The Change Club will be meeting today in room 349 from 3:30-4:00.  New members are always 
welcome!! 
 
A reminder to all 7th graders about the HMS t-shirt contest which ends October 13.  It can be a drawing or 
made on the computer. You can also submit a class slogan. 
 
The fundraiser for the Kidstuff books ends on Friday.  Please hand in any money, order forms, or unsold books 
to your 1st period teacher. 

 

October 11, 2017 

It's Socktober!! The Be The Change Club is leading our school's month long effort to collect socks to be 
donated to the Ken-Ton Closet.  We need NEW sock's in kids, men and women.  Please turn in your sock 
donation to your classroom / 1st period teacher.  Your donation will make a huge difference in the lives of our 
neighbors!! Thank you for helping to keep feet warm this winter!! 
 
 
A reminder to all 7th graders about the HMS t-shirt contest which ends October 13.  It can be a drawing or 
made on the computer. You can also submit a class slogan. 
 
The fundraiser for the Kidstuff books ends on Friday.  Please hand in any money, order forms, or unsold books 
to your 1st period teacher. 

 

October 12, 2017 

t's Socktober!! The Be The Change Club is leading our school's month long effort to collect socks to be donated 
to the Ken-Ton Closet.  We need NEW sock's in kids, men and women.  Please turn in your sock donation to 
your classroom / 1st period teacher.  Your donation will make a huge difference in the lives of our neighbors!! 
Thank you for helping to keep feet warm this winter!! 
 
 
A reminder to all 7th graders about the HMS t-shirt contest which ends October 13.  It can be a drawing or 
made on the computer. You can also submit a class slogan. 
 
The fundraiser for the Kidstuff books ends on Friday.  Please hand in any money, order forms, or unsold books 
to your 1st period teacher. 
 
Comfort Club starts up on October 19th from 3:30 - 4:30 permission slips are in Mrs. Pilato's classroom 252. 
You need to have a permission slip signed by a parent allowing you to stay. 

 

 

 

 

 



October 13, 2017 

t's Socktober!! The Be The Change Club is leading our school's month long effort to collect socks to be donated 
to the Ken-Ton Closet.  We need NEW sock's in kids, men and women.  Please turn in your sock donation to 
your classroom / 1st period teacher.  Your donation will make a huge difference in the lives of our neighbors!! 
Thank you for helping to keep feet warm this winter!! 
 
 
A reminder to all 7th graders about the HMS t-shirt contest which ends October 13.  It can be a drawing or 
made on the computer. You can also submit a class slogan. 
 
The fundraiser for the Kidstuff books ends on Friday.  Please hand in any money, order forms, or unsold books 
to your 1st period teacher. 
 
Comfort Club starts up on October 19th from 3:30 - 4:30 permission slips are in Mrs. Pilato's classroom 252. 
You need to have a permission slip signed by a parent allowing you to stay. 
 
Happy Friday The 13th BOOOOOOO 
 
 
 
October 16, 2017 
 
Instrumental Music please follow the lesson schedule for week 4. 
 
It's Socktober!! The Be the Change Club is leading our school's month long effort to collect socks to be donated 
to the Ken-Ton Closet.  We need NEW sock's in kids, men and women.  Please turn in your sock donation to 
your classroom / 1st period teacher.  Your donation will make a huge difference in the lives of our neighbors!! 
Thank you for helping to keep feet warm this winter!! 
 
Comfort Club starts up on October 19th from 3:30 - 4:30 permission slips are in Mrs. Pilato's classroom 252. 
You need to have a permission slip signed by a parent allowing you to stay. 
 
October 17, 2017 
 
Instrumental Music please follow the lesson schedule for week 4. 
 
It's Socktober!! The Be the Change Club is leading our school's month long effort to collect socks to be donated 
to the Ken-Ton Closet.  We need NEW sock's in kids, men and women.  Please turn in your sock donation to 
your classroom / 1st period teacher.  Your donation will make a huge difference in the lives of our neighbors!! 
Thank you for helping to keep feet warm this winter!! 
 
Comfort Club starts up on October 19th from 3:30 - 4:30 permission slips are in Mrs. Pilato's classroom 252. 
You need to have a permission slip signed by a parent allowing you to stay. 

 
Mrs Kwitowski's lesson groups today Flute 7a and 7b should come to lessons during the 5-6 period 
 
 
October 18, 2017 
 
Instrumental Music please follow the lesson schedule for week 4. 
 
It's Socktober!! The Be the Change Club is leading our school's month long effort to collect socks to be donated 
to the Ken-Ton Closet.  We need NEW sock's in kids, men and women.  Please turn in your sock donation to 
your classroom / 1st period teacher.  Your donation will make a huge difference in the lives of our neighbors!! 
Thank you for helping to keep feet warm this winter!! 
 
Comfort Club starts up on October 19th from 3:30 - 4:30 permission slips are in Mrs. Pilato's classroom 252. 
You need to have a permission slip signed by a parent allowing you to stay. 



October 19, 2017 
 
Instrumental Music students please follow the lesson schedule for week 4. 
 
Adventure Landing will be hosting a Hoover Middle Night on Sunday October 22 from 3-8.  Hoover Families will 
get a free game of golf !!!! 
 
October 20, 2017 
 
Any 7th grade girl interested in trying out for the Kenmore West JV basket ball team is to meet in the student 
cafeteria today after school. 
 
All 7th grade girls Ice Hockey players in grade 7 will have it's first captains practice on Monday October 30 at 
4:15 pm at Bright Arena the cost is $10.  After the skate there will be a brief parent and player 
meeting.  Tryouts, physical, and team info will be discussed.  Any questions please email Coach Orlowski. 
 
Adventure Landing will be hosting a Hover Middle night on Sunday October 22 from 3-8.  Hoover families will 
get a free game of golf!! 
 
Any boy interested in playing basketball, Coach Hannon will be running a three week intramural basketball 
program from 3:30 - 5:30 here at HMS.  It will start Monday October 23rd and run through Thursday November 
9th.  5th and 6th grade boys will report on Monday + Wednesdays with 7th and 8th grade boys reporting on 
Tuesday + Thursdays.  You must stay after with a teacher from 2:40 -3:30 before coming down.  For 
permission slips and more information talk to any male phys ed teacher. 
 
 
October 23, 2017 
 
All instrumental students for this week please follow lesson schedule 5. 
 
Attention Girls Ice Hockey players in grades 7!!! The girls varsity ice hockey team will have its first captains 
practice on Monday October 30th @ 4:15 at Brighton Arena the cost will be $10. After the skate there will be a 
brief parent and player meeting.  Tryouts, physicals, and team info will be discussed.  Any questions please 
email Coach Orlowski.  
 
Any boy interested in playing basketball, Coach Hannon will be running a three week intramural basketball 
program from 3:30 - 5:30 here at HMS.  It will start Monday October 23 and run through Thursday November 
9th.  5th and 6th grade boys will report on Mondays + Wednesdays with 7th grade boys reporting on Tuesday + 
Thursdays.  You MUST stay after with a teacher from 2:40 - 3:30 before coming down.  For permission slips 
and more information, talk to any of the male phys ed teachers. 
 
The Be The Change Club is so proud of your hard work so far.  As of last Friday, HMS has donated 478 pairs 
of socks to the Kenton Closet!! Think of all of the feet that we will be able to keep warm this winter!! Let's see if 
we can reach 600 pairs before Halloween. 
 
October 24, 2017 
 
All instrumental students for this week please follow lesson schedule 5. 
 
Attention Girls Ice Hockey players in grades 7!!! The girls varsity ice hockey team will have its first captains 
practice on Monday October 30th @ 4:15 at Brighton Arena the cost will be $10. After the skate there will be a 
brief parent and player meeting.  Tryouts, physicals, and team info will be discussed.  Any questions please 
email Coach Orlowski.  
 
Any boy interested in playing basketball, Coach Hannon will be running a three week intramural basketball 
program from 3:30 - 5:30 here at HMS.  It will start Monday October 23 and run through Thursday November 
9th.  5th and 6th grade boys will report on Mondays + Wednesdays with 7th grade boys reporting on Tuesday + 
Thursdays.  You MUST stay after with a teacher from 2:40 - 3:30before coming down.  For permission slips 
and more information, talk to any of the male phys ed teachers. 



 
The Be The Change Club is so proud of your hard work so far.  As of last Friday, HMS has donated 478 pairs 
of socks to the Kenton Closet!! Think of all of the feet that we will be able to keep warm this winter!! Let's see if 
we can reach 600 pairs before Halloween. 
  
The Winners of the T-Shirt Contest is Joe Cavelli and the runner up is Natalie Gazzo Congrats to both 
winners!!!! 
 
The PTA will be hosting HMS neon lights dance on Thursday November 9th. 
 
Do you feel like the whole world is a stage?  Do you have a sense of humor?  Come use your imagination in 
Skit Club!!!! Our first meeting will be Thursday October 26, from 2:50 - 3:30 in room 230, down the hall from the 
library.  Any student attending Skit Club MUST have transportation arranged to get home.   
 
Friday is Picture Retake Day.  All picture re-takers will be done during lunches for all grades in the foyer outside 
the auditorium. 
 
October 25, 2017 
 
All instrumental students for this week please follow lesson schedule 5. 
 
Attention Girls Ice Hockey players in grades 7!!! The girls varsity ice hockey team will have its first captains 
practice on Monday October 30th @ 4:15 at Brighton Arena the cost will be $10. After the skate there will be a 
brief parent and player meeting.  Tryouts, physicals, and team info will be discussed.  Any questions please 
email Coach Orlowski.  
 
Any boy interested in playing basketball, Coach Hannon will be running a three week intramural basketball 
program from 3:30 - 5:30 here at HMS.  It will start Monday October 23 and run through Thursday November 
9th.  5th and 6th grade boys will report on Mondays + Wednesdays with 7th grade boys reporting on Tuesday + 
Thursdays.  You MUST stay after with a teacher from 2:40 - 3:30before coming down.  For permission slips 
and more information, talk to any of the male phys ed teachers. 
 
The Be The Change Club is so proud of your hard work so far.  As of last Friday, HMS has donated 478 pairs 
of socks to the Kenton Closet!! Think of all of the feet that we will be able to keep warm this winter!! Let's see if 
we can reach 600 pairs before Halloween. 
  
The Winners of the T-Shirt Contest is Joe Cavelli and the runner up is Natalie Gazzo Congrats to both 
winners!!!! 
 
The PTA will be hosting HMS neon lights dance on Thursday November 9th from 6-8.  You can buy your tickets 
during lunch from Oct 27-Nov 3.  You must bring in your signed permission slip & your $2.00 to get your 
ticket.  Tickets will be distributed to your homerooms the day of the dance. Get your Neon clothes an 
accessories ready.  
 
HMS will have a Harry Potter Club; meetings are Wednesday's from 3:30 to 4:30 in room 230, down the hall 
from the library,  The first meeting is Wednesday November 1st at 3:30.  Students must have their own 
transportation home. 
 
Hoover  will be having a science fair club. Join Mrs. Pilato for a meeting on Wednesday, Nov. 1st at 3:00 in 
Room 252.  Permission slips are available with Mrs. Pilato. 
 
7th graders interested in joining the Hoover wrestling team, please see Mr. Hillman in room 112 to sign-up and 
receive the necessary paperwork. Wrestling starts Nov. 6th, so you can still play for basketball or swim team.  
 
 
 
Do you feel like the whole world is a stage?  Do you have a sense of humor?  Come use your imagination in 
Skit Club!!!! Our first meeting will be Thursday October 26, from 2:50 - 3:30 in room 230, down the hall from the 
library.  Any student attending Skit Club MUST have transportation arranged to get home.   



 
Friday is Picture Retake Day.  All picture re-takers will be done during lunches for all grades in the foyer outside 
the auditorium. 
 
October 26, 2017 
 
All instrumental students for this week please follow lesson schedule 5. 
 
Attention Girls Ice Hockey players in grades 7!!! The girls varsity ice hockey team will have its first captains 
practice on Monday October 30th @ 4:15 at Brighton Arena the cost will be $10. After the skate there will be a 
brief parent and player meeting.  Tryouts, physicals, and team info will be discussed.  Any questions please 
email Coach Orlowski.  
 
Any boy interested in playing basketball, Coach Hannon will be running a three-week intramural basketball 
program from 3:30 - 5:30 here at HMS.  It will start Monday October 23 and run through Thursday November 
9th.  5th and 6th grade boys will report on Mondays + Wednesdays with 7th grade boys reporting on Tuesday + 
Thursdays.  You MUST stay after with a teacher from 2:40 - 3:30before coming down.  For permission slips 
and more information, talk to any of the male phys ed teachers. 
 
The Be The Change Club is so proud of your hard work so far.  As of last Friday, HMS has donated 478 pairs 
of socks to the Kenton Closet!! Think of all of the feet that we will be able to keep warm this winter!! Let's see if 
we can reach 600 pairs before Halloween. 

 
 
The PTA will be hosting HMS neon lights dance on Thursday November 9th from 6-8.  You can buy your tickets 
during lunch from Oct 27-Nov 3.  You must bring in your signed permission slip & your $2.00 to get your 
ticket.  Tickets will be distributed to your homerooms the day of the dance. Get your Neon clothes an 
accessories ready.  
 
HMS will have a Harry Potter Club; meetings are Wednesday's from 3:30 to 4:30 in room 230, down the hall 
from the library, The first meeting is Wednesday November 1st at 3:30.  Students must have their own 
transportation home. 
 
Hoover will be having a science fair club. Join Mrs. Pilato for a meeting on Wednesday, Nov. 1st at 3:00 in 
Room 252.  Permission slips are available with Mrs. Pilato. 
 
7th graders interested in joining the Hoover wrestling team, please see Mr. Hillman in room 112 to sign-up and 
receive the necessary paperwork. Wrestling starts Nov. 6th, so you can still play for basketball or swim team.  
 
 
Do you feel like the whole world is a stage?  Do you have a sense of humor?  Come use your imagination in 
Skit Club!!!! Our first meeting will be Thursday October 26, from 2:50 - 3:30 in room 230, down the hall from the 
library.  Any student attending Skit Club MUST have transportation arranged to get home.   
 
Friday is Picture Retake Day.  All picture re-takers will be done during lunches for all grades in the foyer outside 
the auditorium. 
 
October 27, 2017 
 
All instrumental students for this week please follow lesson schedule 5. 
 
Attention Girls Ice Hockey players in grades 7!!! The girls varsity ice hockey team will have its first captains 
practice on Monday October 30th @ 4:15 at Brighton Arena the cost will be $10. After the skate there will be a 
brief parent and player meeting.  Tryouts, physicals, and team info will be discussed.  Any questions please 
email Coach Orlowski.  
 
Any boy interested in playing basketball, Coach Hannon will be running a three week intramural basketball 
program from 3:30 - 5:30 here at HMS.  It will start Monday October 23 and run through Thursday November 
9th.  5th and 6th grade boys will report on Mondays + Wednesdays with 7th grade boys reporting on Tuesday + 



Thursdays.  You MUST stay after with a teacher from 2:40 - 3:30before coming down.  For permission slips 
and more information, talk to any of the male phys ed teachers. 
 
The Be The Change Club is so proud of your hard work so far.  As of last Friday, HMS has donated 760 pairs 
of socks to the Kenton Closet!! Think of all of the feet that we will be able to keep warm this winter!!  
 
The Be The Change Club meeting will be Thursday November 2, after school in Room 349 until 4:30. 

 
The PTA will be hosting HMS neon lights dance on Thursday November 9th from 6-8.  You can buy your tickets 
during lunch from Oct 27-Nov 3.  You must bring in your signed permission slip & your $2.00 to get your 
ticket.  Tickets will be distributed to your homerooms the day of the dance. Get your Neon clothes an 
accessories ready.  
 
HMS will have a Harry Potter Club; meetings are Wednesday's from 3:30 to 4:30 in room 230, down the hall 
from the library,  The first meeting is Wednesday November 1st at 3:30.  Students must have their own 
transportation home. 
 
Hoover  will be having a science fair club. Join Mrs. Pilato for a meeting on Wednesday, Nov. 1st at 3:00 in 
Room 252.  Permission slips are available with Mrs. Pilato. 
 
7th graders interested in joining the Hoover wrestling team, please see Mr. Hillman in room 112 to sign-up and 
receive the necessary paperwork. Wrestling starts Nov. 6th, so you can still play for basketball or swim team.  
 
 
Do you feel like the whole world is a stage?  Do you have a sense of humor?  Come use your imagination in 
Skit Club!!!! Our first meeting will be Thursday October 26, from 2:50 - 3:30 in room 230, down the hall from the 
library.  Any student attending Skit Club MUST have transportation arranged to get home.   
 
Friday is Picture Retake Day.  All picture re-takers will be done during lunches for all grades in the foyer outside 
the auditorium. 
 
Spirit Week 
10/30 Color Clash Day 
10/31 Halloween Dress Up Day 
11/1 Opposite / Backwards Day (Students Dress Up Like Teachers) 
11/2 Twin / Triplet Day 
11/3 Buffalove Day (Sabres, Bills, Local Colleges) 
 
 
October 31, 2017 
 
Today's Kenmore West Basketball Prospect Camp for 7th grade will meet in the HMS Lower Gym.  We will not 
be meeting in the middle school gym.  Please find a teacher to stay after with and report to the gym at 3:30. 
 
The Be The Change Club meeting will be Thursday November 2, after school in Room 349 until 4:30. 

 
The PTA will be hosting HMS neon lights dance on Thursday November 9th from 6-8.  You can buy your tickets 
during lunch from Oct 27-Nov 3.  You must bring in your signed permission slip & your $2.00 to get your 
ticket.  Tickets will be distributed to your homerooms the day of the dance. Get your Neon clothes an 
accessories ready.  
 
HMS will have a Harry Potter Club; meetings are Wednesday's from 3:30 to 4:30 in room 230, down the hall 
from the library, The first meeting is Wednesday November 1st at 3:30.  Students must have their own 
transportation home. 
 
Hoover will be having a science fair club. Join Mrs. Pilato for a meeting on Wednesday, Nov. 1st at 3:00 in 
Room 252.  Permission slips are available with Mrs. Pilato. 
 
There Is No Running Club Today 



 
Miss Moore's Lessons have been cancelled. 
 
Attention 7th graders.  It's not too late to sign-up for the Hoover Wrestling Team.  Wrestling starts Monday 
November 6th.  See Coach Hillman ASAP.  If you already have signed up please return your paperwork to 
Coach Hillman and the nurse or you will not be allowed to practice. 
 
Attention 7th graders.  Tryouts for the Kenmore West Boys and Girls Varsity Bowling Team will be held Monday 
11/6 at Manor Lanes from 3:30 to 5:00 pm 

 
Spirit Week 
10/30 Color Clash Day 
10/31 Halloween Dress Up Day 
11/1 Opposite / Backwards Day (Students Dress Up Like Teachers) 
11/2 Twin / Triplet Day 
11/3 Buffalove Day (Sabres, Bills, Local Colleges) 

 


